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Dear Mr. __________________ 
 
This is to inform you that the first General body meeting and a merit day to honour the outgoing 
students will be held on 13 July 2019 at 10 am. We solicit your esteemed presence for the same in the 
KG Hall. 
 
Secretary 
Dear Parent, 
 
We request your deemed presence for the First-Class PTA Meeting of Std X, for the academic year 2019-
20 to be held on Wednesday 10 July 2019 from 2.30 pm to 3.30 pm in the Conference Hall. 
Thanking you 
 
Yours sincerely   
Principal 
Dear Parent, 
 
We solicit your esteemed presence for the Class PTA meeting of classes VIII and IX, for the academic 
year 2019-2020 to be held on Thursday 8 August 2019 from 2 pm to 4 pm in the Smart Class. 
 
Thanking You 
 
Yours sincerely 
Principal 
Dear Parent,  
 
We entreat your distinguished presence for the Class PTA meeting of STD VII, for the academic year 
2019-2020 to be held on Friday 9 August 2019 from 2 pm to 3 pm in the Conference Hall.  
  
Thanking you 
 
Yours sincerely 
Principal 
Dear Parent, 
 
We seek your inevitable presence for the PTA meeting of classes I to VI, for the academic year 2019-
2020 to be held on Monday 12 August 2019 from 2 pm to 4 pm in the Seminar Hall. 
 
Thanking you 
 
Yours sincerely 
Principal  
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St Joseph’s Kindergarten Circulars 

Dear parents,  
 
Greetings from St Joseph’s English Medium School. 
Kindly note the following schedule. 
1. Book Distribution will be on Thursday 9 April 2019. Time 9 am to 3 pm. Parents should make sure to 
buy books on the same day. 
2. The 1st Instalment of the fees( ) should be paid on the same day. 
 
Principal 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We are pleased to inform that the school is celebrating Onam on Friday 6 September 2019. Please note 
the following. 
1. Children should come to the school as usual. 
2. Children are requested to bring banana leaf to eat Onasadya. 
3. Various Onam Games will be conducted.   
4. School will close for the Onam holidays on the same day and will reopen on Monday 16th September 
2019. 
 
Principal  
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We are organizing a one-day trip to Veegaland on Friday 22 November 2019. This will help keep the 
children entertained. Students interested to join the trip; 
Kindly note the following  
 
Trip Fee: Rs 1400/- 
Departure Time: 7 am  
Arrival Time: 7 pm 
 
Note: Utmost care is taken by the school for the safety of your child during the trip and incase of any 
unfortunate unforeseen incident, parents are requested to cooperate and try not to hold the school 
liable. 
 
Principal 
Dear Parent,  
 
We are organizing a food fest and book fest along with children’s day celebration on Thursday 14 
November 2019. We solicit your distinguished presence and participation for the success of the Fests.  
Thanking you 
 
Yours sincerely 
Principal  

 


